

Letter to the Editor:

Seacoast Community School Matches 86 People in Adopt-A-Family Program To Brighten Holidays

Portsmouth, NH – [December 15, 2015] -

Dear Editor: Every year, Seacoast Community School runs its Adopt-A-Family Program to match families in need with employees of companies or people who wish to give back for the holiday season. This year, 86 people in 25 families were matched with 14 business groups or families in the spirit of giving. Special thanks to Medtronic employees for adopting 5 families, and other groups who adopted 2 or 3 families each. Companies and individuals generously give holiday meals, clothing, children's toys, and basic needs for every family member.

A Huge Thank you to all the generous employees and individuals who took part this year to make this season brighter for those 86 people including folks from: Medtronic, Liberty Mutual Insurance, First United Methodist Church, Pax World Investments, Allergy Associates of NH, Teledyne Oil & Gas, One Source Apparel, Timberland, Amsec, the "In Stitches" group of Portsmouth Public Library, the Apgar family and friends, the O'Brien family, the Chea family, and the Warhola family.

SCS has over 260 children from 8 weeks to 12 years receiving quality care and education. Of the 250 families we serve, 23% earn very low to moderate incomes. If you'd like to help, please make a 100% tax deductible contribution to our 48th Annual Appeal to increase access to quality early learning for all children. Visit seacoastcommunityschool.org and click on "Support Us", stop by the Community Campus, or call 603-422-8223.

Happy Holidays from our family to yours!

Catherine Edison
Development Director, SCS